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19th February 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers   
 
As you will be aware, our long awaited Ofsted section 8 inspection finally arrived on Tuesday 
6th February. It was well over 5 years since the previous inspection so we were all relieved to 
get the telephone call the previous day informing us that the inspector was on her way. 
Please find attached the letter we have received today informing us of the outcome of the 
inspection. 
 
I am very pleased with the outcome of the inspection and all the positive comments within 
the letter, and it is reassuring that the ‘next steps’ outlined to move the school forward were 
those we had already identified ourselves as part of our school self-evaluation. It is reassuring 
that Driffield Junior School has been recognised as the ‘good’ school it truly is and I’d like to 
thank each and every member of staff, plus the Governing Body, for helping to make the 
school a fantastic learning environment. 
 
Thanks must also be extended to you, as parents, for your on-going support for your child’s 
education and especially to those of you who took the time to complete the online 
questionnaire which helped form part of the overall judgement. 
 
I am very proud to be the Headteacher at Driffield Junior School, the school I was educated in 
myself as a child and where I did some of my teacher training. I truly want our school to be 
the best it can be, and you can be reassured that my wonderful team and I will continue to 
work hard to make further improvements in the future. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

  
  
Mrs L J Laird 
Headteacher 
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